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Shining Stars! 

Little pig, little pig, let me come in!
The children have had a fantastic first week back at school! They have enjoyed exploring lots of 
activities set up in our continuous provision to support our new learning around traditional 
tales. This week our special story focus has been ‘The Three Little Pigs’. The children have 
been able to join in with story telling and have started to independently retell the story in our 
small world area and our new puppet theatre. 

Did you know that half of our cohort this year have English as an Additional Language? It is a 
wonderful skill to be able to speak more than one language and is something we really 
celebrate. It really beneficial for language development to hear new vocabulary and stories in 
both/all languages that are spoken at home. Here are some links to ‘The Three Little Pigs’ being 
told in some of the languages spoken by our children. There are many more bilingual resources 
available online!  

Urdu: https://youtu.be/Vb3UQBmTJNg?feature=shared   
Gujarati: https://youtu.be/F_WH6yqcLmk?feature=shared  
Punjabi: https://youtu.be/_oBNS5bLlRw?feature=shared 
Polish: https://youtu.be/noxWKSqIxtI?feature=shared  
Filipino: https://youtu.be/usar9gmEdZU?feature=shared 
Arabic: https://youtu.be/KXpS3-wT-Vo?feature=shared  
Bengali: https://youtu.be/c3wgqLzNFqE?feature=shared  
Telegu: https://youtu.be/j3fJHOBUf3w?si=063uSxDUeYXufDJ_  

Seesaw
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Ellie 
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We will continue to have our news time on a Monday this half term. It really helps when the children have photographs on Seesaw to 
support them in talking about what they have been up to. It could be a photograph of something as simple as them playing a game at 
home, going for a walk to the park or visiting family. Just a couple of photographs is plenty as we do not have the time to share lots of 
photographs for each child.  

Have a look at the website Gallery to see 
what we have been up to this week! 
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